
The Pre-school is managed by the committee who oversee the 
running of the pre-school. The committee consists of a dedicated 
group of people who are committed to ensuring the pre-school 
working effectively to support our Red Barn Families. 

They meet regularly to discuss important pre-school matters. We 
are always looking for members to join our committee, if you are 
interested please contact the pre-school Manager on 01329 280900. 

The Pre-school Committee is currently chaired by Lorna Newnham. 


